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November Calendar

The Fellowship will have a Zoom meeting                     
each Sunday in November.You will be receiving 
the information about how to log on to Zoom 
before the meetings.  Sign-in starts at 10:15. 

At 10:30 we will have a half hour moderated       
discussion, followed by our Sunday service at 
11:00.

We will also have Zoom meetings every 
Wednesday morning at 11:00. 

PROGRAMS

     November 6:  “Confessions of a Racist White 
Supremacist UU”

       Michael Davis

     November 13: “Right to Privacy”  
Cathy Blackburn

Board Meeting after the program.
         

     November 20:  Thanksgiving Program
Jeffrey Harper

                                  
     November 27: “Growing Up on the Streets of 

Fort Lauderdale”
Peter Simmons, PhD

The Interlocutor for November is
    Margaret Evans

      November 28:    Newsletter deadline 
   

      UUUF
     

Jim Vancil has had a stroke and is at Bayfront                  
       Medical Center for therapy. He is in Room 742.

													UUUF	

President’s Message

This November, we plan to be away over the 
Thanksgiving holiday period. The last time we took a 
major trip was in 2008, so I’m experiencing a mixture 
of excitement and trepidation as the departure date 
looms. Even so, there’s a helluva lot for which I’m 
grateful. We have a roof over our heads, clothing, 
transportation, adequate food and medical care, plus 
we’ve been able to save enough to afford the trip.

The pandemic left us relatively unscathed and 
we’re supremely grateful to have been able to weather 
it together. My heart goes out to those who spent so 
much time alone and lonely while the virus ravaged 
our country. Thank goodness for Zoom, which 
enabled us to connect, albeit at a distance, with family 
and friends who might have needed a little boost.
  As you gather with family and friends on 
Turkey Day, please keep us in your thoughts and 
know we’ll be missing you and wishing you a lovely 
holiday week. If all goes well, we’ll be back in early 
December and we look forward to celebrating the 
Christmas season with all of you.     	
	 	 	 							Donna	Terrence	
        

UUUF

Margaret Evans is collecting for the Free 
Clinic. Items can be dropped off at her house, or she 
will pick them up from you. If you would rather, you 
can make out a check to the Fellowship and the 
money will be forwarded to the Clinic.

Birthdays and Anniversaries

Nov. 12 David Parkinson	
	 Nov. 26 Roy Delay

Nov. 24  Beth & Paul Marshall


